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Vehicle – Audi A4 2000 – 2004 (all models) 

Please note that it is a common indicator when the ballast unit for the xenon headlights for the above 

vehicle needs replacing the headlights will begin to “blink”.  This will be more prominent when driving 

over uneven surfaces.  

Before attributing the above issue to a faulty headlight please take the time to perform the following 

checks: 

 Measure the voltage supply at the headlight between PIN 5 (yellow-white) and PIN 10 (brown) on 

the passenger side and between PIN 5 (yellow-black) and PIN 10 (brown) on the driver side.  

 

 Check all wiring looms on the headlight and ballast.  

 

 Check the operation of the xenon bulb by fitting it to another headlight. 

 

If these tests can be completed without any problems occurring, the ballast should be replaced using 

Valeo part number 88794. 

 

Replacing the ballast on headlights 88052 and 88053 
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